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Different Marine Surveys at Il-Ponta tal-Qawra 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that different 

marine surveys will be carried out at Il-Ponta tal-Qawra. 
 
The different surveys are the following: 
 
On Thursday 3rd July 2025  – Bathymetric Point Acquisition 
On Friday 4th July    – Lateral Sonar Acquisition 
On Monday 7th July 2025   – GPS Point Acquisition 
 
The surveys will be carried out form 0730 hours to 1700 hours on each day, within the 
area formed by the imaginary lines joining the points A, B, C, and the intermediate 
coastline, as shown on the attached chart. 
 
  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
A  35° 57’.555   014° 25’.813 
B  35° 57’.554   014° 25’.611 
C  35° 57’.427   014° 25’.612 
 
A support vessel will be used during the survey and the equipment will be on this vessel. 
 
During the survey the vessel will be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre, therefore, a 
wide berth is being requested. 
 
On Friday 4th July 2025 no vessel will be allowed to enter or drop anchor within the above-
mentioned area while the survey is being carried out. 
 
Masters and operators of vessels are to comply with any instructions given on VHF 
Channel 12 and/or 16, by Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 




